
 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The Department of Corrections is conducting a competitive bid process for 

the demolition of two buildings at the Downeast Correctional Facility in 

Machiasport, Maine.  Bids will be opened and read aloud by the Bureau of 

General Services at 2:00 p.m. on March 17, 2022. 

 

The work will consist of the complete demolition of two (2) buildings (#17 

and #18) including complete demolition and disposal of both buildings, 

including foundations, removal of a 10,000 gallon UST and backfilling site 

to original grade with bankrun gravel. 

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities . 


